
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 103 2018 Regular Session Walsworth

Requests the Board of Regents to report information to the Senate Committee on Education
by February 15, 2019, regarding students admitted to public postsecondary four-year
institutions who did not meet the board's minimum admission standards policy.


